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This week has been assessment week in year 5 and the children have worked hard to complete tests on maths, 
reading, spelling and grammar. Some of the results have been very impressive and all of the children did their best.   

Year 6 have been practising for their end of year show and they are all getting much better at delivering their lines 
with expression and volume so I am sure everyone is excited to see the final performance. 

Next week Year 6 have a play in a day to look forward to on Monday and then it is parental reviews on Thursday 
for the whole school. 

Homework this week. 

Spellings  

(Y5) - Words from the core list (rolled over from last 
week). 

Maths 

Y5 – p26 of the maths book. 

Other Y6 

Practising for the performance. 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
This week’s stars of the week are: 

Y5 – Molly for brilliant debate work and 
persuasive speech writing. 

Y6 – Jenson for prop design for 

The Year 6 performance. 

 

The house points winners were: 

Heaton! Well done to all in Heaton. 

General Reminders 

 Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis. 
 Thank you to all parents who are parking sensibly before and after school, it helps to keep everyone safe! 
 Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email – chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 
 Parental reviews – Thursday 7th July 
 Year 6 Awards Night – Friday 15th July. 
 UKS2 Sports Day will be on 20th July at the Cooperative Academy – further details to follow. 
 Year 6 Performance 19th July – More details to follow. 
 Year 6 Leavers Assembly – Thursday 21st July. 
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